
 

 
 

 15 March 2021  

 

 

Kia ora koutou,  
 
We are holding Parent Teacher Conferences on Tuesday 30 and Wednesday 31 March. 
School will finish at 1:00pm on both these days so please make sure you make 
arrangements for your children. 
 
Entry and exit to the school for the conferences: 

• The large front gate will open at 12:45 and close at 1:15 
• The small front gate will open at 12:45 and close at the end of the conferences 

each day 
• The back gate will open at 12:45 and close at the usual time of 3:30 
• From 3:30 onwards entry and exit to the school for the conferences will be 

through the small gate at the front of the school only 
 
Kelly Club will be running from 1:00pm on these days. You can make a booking via their 
website https://www.kellyclub.co.nz/kelly_events/zone/Edendale_Kelly_Club.  
Edendale Eats will be open for students to order lunches as well. 
 
Please follow the link below and enter the event code pc69u to make a booking with your 
tamariki’s teachers. 
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/  
 
 
Ngā mihi. 

Nā. 
 

 
Jonathan Ramsay 
Principal  | Tumuaki 
 
 
 


